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ESEASA

European Union Aviation Safety Agency

FAQ n.132523

FAQs:
Lithium batteries (Non-rechargeable), Supplemental Type Certificates

Question:
What is the EASA approach for non-rechargeable lithium batteries (NRLB)
installation on aircraft types other than CS-25?

Answer:

The same policy is currently applicable to CS-25 aircraft types applies also to CS-29
aircraft types. The approach to be used for CS-23 and CS-27 aircraft types still
under discussion.
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https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/faq/132523
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